

1) Mr Hogg

2) Mr ~~Panton~~ R. 6/6/90 <sup>87</sup>

Dr McIntyre will minute.

Now that Hep C test is approved by FDA it is unlikely that the study will proceed.

25 July meeting has been brought forward to 2 July.

RA  
060690

Thanks

put in a bid with Ein 5 just in case the UKACVS of B still want to proceed.

I have informed

David McIntosh / over

of what Dr. Mc Intyre  
told you

R.

E.R.65